
 

 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

We are pleased to announce that we have selected Decker Supply Company to be our local distributor/partner.  

We hereby authorize Decker Supply Company to represent TraffiCalm Systems in supplying all traffic safety 

products within the state of Illinois effective date of January 1st, 2023.  Decker Supply Company is authorized 

to act on behalf of TraffiCalm Systems in all matters including but not limited to:  

 

- Flashing Sign Systems 

- School Zone Safety Systems 

- Radar Speed Signs/ Driver Feedback Signs 

- Curve Warning Flashing Sign Systems 

- Pedestrian Crossing Systems 

- Wrong Way Systems 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Thomas Chang 
 

Thomas Chang 

TraffiCalm Systems  

Midwest Regional Sales Manager 

651-592-9289 

tom.chang@trafficalm.com 
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